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MR Steve Howe
31 Karloo PDE
Newport NSW 2106

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

We would very much support the new venue The Joey to be able to offer dinner services, as
we could think of nothing better than having dinner on their deck over the water at sunset. The
top end of the peninsula needs more restaurant venues as there are to few currently open for
dinner.
The location is perfect for such hospitality service.
We strongly support their approval to trade during dinner hours, and look forward to dining
there.
Steve and Amanda Howe
Bungan Beach




